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You will recall that at the hearing on 26 March the Council accepted 

that the 5 year housing supply should be calculated on the basis of 
the overall intended provision of 13,000 dwellings rather than 

separately for market and affordable housing.  The Council 
undertook to set out the changes this would require to the proposed 

modifications previously published.  I indicated that participants at 

the hearing would have the opportunity to comment on the 
suggested changes.   

The changes are set out in BNES/56, Appendix 1.  This also makes 
some other changes consequential to the Council's position at 

the hearing.  

Comments are therefore invited on the suggested changes in 

Appendix 1.  Comments should focus on whether the suggested 
changes would properly put into effect the Council's position, and 

not repeat more fundamental differences between the parties 
discussed at the hearings.   

Any comments should be received by the Programme Officer 
by 5pm Tuesday 6 May 2014, one electronic copy and 2 paper 

copies. (The rest of BNES/56 covers matters that needed 
addressing after other hearings and is not for general comment)."    

 

Simon Emerson 

Inspector 

22nd April 2014 


